
QEAL REPEAT EXAMINATION 2025 – WEB ADVERTISEMENT  
 
 
 

  
BOARD OF ARCHITECTURAL EDUCATION 

 

QUALIFYING EXAMINATION FOR ARCHITECTURAL LICENTIATES – 2025 (Repeat Exam) 
 

Prospective candidates who intend to sit the above Examination are advised to submit applications to 
the Board of Architectural Education (BAE) of the Sri Lanka Institute of Architects (SLIA) on or before 15th 

August 2025. 
 

This Examination will be conducted only for persons who have sat the Qualifying Examination for 
Architectural Licentiates and been referred in a subject(s) at previous attempts.  
 

Those who successfully complete the Examination will become eligible to register with the Architects 
Registration Board to practice as Architectural Licentiates in Sri Lanka. 
 
The duly perfected hard copy of the application together with the payment receipt issued by SLIA for 
the application fee of Rs. 4,500/= should be handed over to the Manager, BAE on or before 15th August 
2025 during SLIA office hours. 
 

The “QEAL – 2025 (Repeat Exam) Application Form” can be downloaded from the SLIA web site. For 
clarifications if any, the Manager – Board of Architectural Education (BAE) should be contacted.  

 
 
Chairman,  
Board of Architectural Education (BAE), 
Sri Lanka Institute of Architects, 
120/7, Vidya Mawatha,  
Colombo 07. 

 
Tel: 011-2689389  
E - Mail: managerbae@architects.lk; baeslia@gmail.com               

Website: www.slia.web.lk 
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